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Good evening vanners, 

Just a quick note this week as I am still a little under the weather. 

Hopefully most of you have received your 2020 membership stuff in the mail and for those of you who 

haven't renewed yet I have posted a pic of the new patch and card to entice you! 

So, the big news this week is about the website. Our Webmaster Larry has posted about 75 van toy 

items from the Dale Tess collection, all available for purchase. All of the items are one of a kind so don't 

delay! See everything at www.museumofvanning.com. Follow the link through the gift shop. Remember 

all proceeds benefit the Museum of Vanning. Your support is what will continue to make it all possible. 

Thank You for your support and Stay Safe!! 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.museumofvanning.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2BPm8p6FXA9TPW4SYdW0AM_JwejKZgtSB43OXD8TF1oKluK4kDIQmEhqE&h=AT2sonMzfND7gwddMs3eNlecG-DBD9K-BWpZAlLYo9xxUScgEEK47Ef2gmOSsuXOvBagv0ryFKDp2RkeJ1pTO9grmLa8Aj3t5Y_EF0n9CmTH-TE4bDG-gXFB1F0W4KIosFAMkEe1eCeNwGV2vbc3kuDKN4onSWmfIgyfO8W5Z0Z3sI94UReHwi8pdN9JeBFA0rmr3H4YO24z-Ns2jCg4Rc0l9yoSAOYbbt5T2kHTofllDDByGYE_w-cHokMpmCYMdqa5GcKbKI9SVKOyrzb87M8pTQ_XdaPDNgK3oW2IOVm3U4KJQphx8XXMmslaz0oym609uue7CAZggMSslXyVeMMXcS3nwW7oDi9zgyfXmtgynOsOZTxdCfGPdQCfN9RWSF8xfRCCoBDor2x7EMv59VDUWlbxrZFHilFmBJW_LuZbAi1KKxOzgsTRs5u3NGnM70Sq59vySETKZRnH9QwfeX9ofj-GbOc1CrFyVHmhAyUfvmSvAwUTXt2w5IHaGYUVxQdHfxgC0082pfNFNes4nVeBAMzQPwlI-t9WACc_wMQsrYlxPSZXqqevbMMAnxstXOC9-AOBbQW_hAEUfg69XyQEw_82H0xrhp8_j15sFUuRLNUq-7FPk_ckGmzb6dC2gPU98m10PKSJM-12nmI4Zi12sj-uysyIwg3W4ahoIdd6eYRVumnSpRN9H-QQpSQ

